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Minutes of the November 6th 2016 BOD Meeting
Officers present: Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul, John Waller, Bob Styerwalt and Ralph Sutter

Other volunteers present: Linda Styerwalt 
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:16 pm.
The minutes of the October 2nd 2016 Board of Directors meeting were approved as submitted.
Vice President John Waller lamented that the Windows 10 Anniversary Edition failed to install properly on his new desktop machine, though it did install successfully on his other computers.  Training Officer Alan Raul commented that Microsoft will update the Anniversary Edition again in November, fixing installation issues on some machines.
Waller advised the Board that he would not attend the December 2016 meeting.
Raul described the program for the Linux Users group meeting that he will lead on December 10th; Ubuntu 16.10 and Ubuntu Mate 16.10.  Alan reminded the other BOD members that he will not attend the January 2017 General Session.
In looking forward to the December meeting, Earl suggested that we ask Refreshments Volunteer Nancy Vrooman to purchase additional holiday goodies for that meeting.  The BOD agreed.
Secretary Ralph Sutter confirmed that the Election of Officers would take place at the December meeting.  He posted to the web site the duties of each officer with the optimistic notion that other SLO Bytes members might be interested in running for office.
Sutter will offer a presentation describing how to extract audio from video files using VLC.  The presentation is available on-line at http://www.fullbean.com/tutorials/audio-extraction-with-vlc.mp4 
The meeting ended at 12:38 pm.
Ralph Sutter
